
 
 

From: Robin Sullivan [mailto:robins@pld.com]  
Sent: Monday, March 09, 2009 10:51 AM 
To: Comments 
Subject: Special Assessment 
 
The burden of much higher insurance assessments the FDIC is placing on ALL banks in the effort 
to save a few large banks is an outrage. When these mega banks expanded beyond what was 
allowed BY LAW, the laws were changed for the benefit of the mega banks. They were obviously 
too large to be soundly audited by the FDIC. Now the banks that have managed well and are 
sound are paying the price for large bank excess and risky behavior. Take action to support the 
nations banks that have managed well and are still sound even in hard economic times! 
  
Sincerely, 
Robin Sullivan 
Citizens State Bank 
Hugoton, KS 


